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 Council would like to acknowledge the many volunteers who have stepped 
up to reinstate the Lake Days celebrations, as well as those who are involved 
with The Lake Cowichan Ambassador program.  Good luck to this year’s 
candidates.  

I would be remiss if I did not mention The Kin Club and Kinette Club for all 
their involvement during Lake Days.  All these groups, and many others, have 
gone above and beyond to ensure all involved enjoy the weeklong 
Celebration.  

Councillor Frisby and I, will be away at a conference during this year’s 
celebration, and we extend our support to the festivities in our absence.  

Councillor Sandhu, as Deputy Mayor, has been charged with mayoral duties 
during our time away. She has also stepped up to volunteering with the 
planning of Lake Days , along with other members of the community.  

Our thoughts for a speedy recovery go out to those Community members 
who were involved in the recent motor vehicle accident. Your community 
stands beside you as your healing journey continues.  

We would also like to wish all a Happy and Safe Lake Days celebration. 

  

 

 Tim McGonigle 
Mayor, Town of Lake Cowichan 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Candidates for the 2024-2025 Cowichan Lake Ambassador Programme 

2023-2024 Reigning Royalty and 2023-2024 BC Ambassador and 2024-2025 Candidate for BC Ambassador Programme 
 

 


